
Dear Council

We understand that there is a current proposal for a weekly or fortnightly market to be held in the carpark of 
the RSL.

The infrastructure around this area is not adequate to accommodate the increased parking and traffic flows. The 
current roadway is not safe for large numbers of people including children to alight from cars and move to 
market area, mainly due carriageway widths and short sight lines from the nearby intersection.

There are better venues for this market with safe areas for accessing the busy zones.

Regards Dave 

David Edgley
Director

Building & Civil Engineering
A.B.N. 38 060 595 226
30/5 Ponderosa Parade 
Warriewood NSW 2102

P: (02) 9979 5670
D: 8880 4995
F: (02) 9979 3482
M: 0418 208 278
E: david@tecorp.com.au

Disclaimer - This message and any attachments are confidential and may contain privileged information intended only for the use of the addressee named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this 
message is prohibited. If you have received this message in error please notify Tecorp Constructions immediately by return email. Any views expressed in 
this message are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Tecorp Constructions

Sent: 6/03/2019 10:57:12 PM
Subject: Market proposed for Pittwater RSL 
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